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Watts Remy

From: Jerry & Arden <tomatillos2020@proaxis.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 6, 2019 6:39 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB 914

Hon. Senators, 
 Do no add this level of unnecessary scrutiny to the beverage industry in our state.   
It will increase the price of juice, milk, and nutrition drinks, making these more out of reach of low-income citizens. 
Arden Ray 
 


